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Comment:

This matter is before the Board solely because the complaining neighbor Linda Elmore was an employee of the City
of Madison in the building inspection division or whose employment for many years involved a close relationship
with that division.  The inspector Trent Schultz indicated that he felt obligated to issue the violation due to Elmore’s
involvement and at her persuasion.  The City should not be doing favors for certain residents, but should be applying
zoning rules and regulations to all Madison home owners fairly, without bias.  Zoning regulations should not be
amended, misinterpreted or misapplied to provide a favor to one resident with influence. 

Lori Jensen
9 Vinje Court
Madison, WI
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